
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

St Mary Abbots School 

    

Dear Class 2, 
 
I hope that you have had a wonderful and restful half term break! I am 
looking forward to all of the fun and exciting learning opportunities we will 
have over the next seven weeks.  
 
We will use our Science and History topics to support us with our writing. If 
you would like to do further independent research or creative work linked 
to these topics, please keep an eye out for the project work in your weekly 
homework!  
 
Later in the term, of course we will focus on our KS1 Christmas production 
too. This will be a wonderful occasion and we look forward to welcoming 
you to this before the end of term! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Rees 
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Curriculum Topics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Christian value for this half term is: 

Peace 

Homework should be handed in on Friday every week. The new homework will 
be set on the following Monday, this will include handwriting practice and 
mental maths.  

Homework Notice! 

English 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In English, we will be continuing 
to develop our writing through 
texts linked to our Science and 
History topics. We will be looking 
at different uses of apostrophes, 
homophones and continuing with 
our weekly spelling foci.  

 

Maths 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In Maths, this half term we will 
be using our understanding of 
the 2,5 and 10 times table to  
multiply and divide numbers. 
Later on we will be measuring 
and comparing length in 
centimentres and metres.  
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Key Information 
 

 
PE- Every Thursday 
 
Homework- Hand in every Friday 

 
 

 

Science 

Habitats 

History 

Movers and Shakers 

Religious Education 

Saints and the Light of Christmas 

Music 

Pulse and rhythmic patterns  

Nativity 

Physical Education 

Movement & games 

Art & DT 

Still Life  

PSHE 

Valuing Difference  

Computing 

Coding 


